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Fiscal Note
2009 General Session

Administrative costs for the Department of Community and Culture will depend on the number of 
capital grants issued in any given year.  If only a few allocations occur costs could be absorbed within 
existing budgets.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for individuals, 
businesses, or local governments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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